
Forest School at home. 

 

Please continue watching and noticing the 
amazing things happening as we venture from 
Winter into Spring.  Look, listen, smell what’s 
different at the moment?  The days are very 
obviously longer, it’s possible that you can 
certainly go for a family walk after dinner as 
opposed to only a couple of weeks ago when it 
was dark so early.   

 

Twilight is earlier at this time of year, it’s a perfect 
opportunity to try and see the bats who are 
waking from their hibernation, what other 
creatures are you likely to see at sun down/sun 
up.   

 

What’s your favourite thing about this time of 
year, alternatively is there anything you don’t like.   

 

We’re hoping to be back in school soon, but in 
the meantime, why don’t you look at building a 
bug or bee hotel.  Both are slightly different to 
each other but now is the time of year when our 
littlest critters are looking for homes.  These don’t 



need to be mansions, but can easily be made 
from scraps/natural resources and placed 
somewhere they won’t be disturbed. 

 

The RSPB website has some great ideas along 
with interesting facts about bugs and bees.  

 

See you soon, 

 

Mochrie Mongoose and Conery Caterpillar 

 


